
What a great week we have had!  

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook 

page. We never share children’s  full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting 

on a post.  This is to keep our children safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

13th—16th May—Y6 SATs week 

20th—22nd May— Y6 Camp 

 

Congratulations to our Cricket 

class who topped the charts this 

week with 98.3% attendance.  

 

 

 

 

 

2nd Dragonfly class—97.8% 

3rd Ladybird class—97.3% 

4th Firefly class—93% 

5th Butterfly class—89.5% 

 

This week certificates 

were awarded to: 

Ladybird class— Elise, 

James & Ronnie 

Dragonfly class— Safia, 

Darcie-Lou & Jasleen 

Butterfly class— Lowen, 

Alexis & Elliot  

Firefly class— Elora, 

Barney & Olivia    

Cricket class— Penny , 

Keenan & Reuben  

 

Mrs Pocock’s Golden 

phone call last week 

went to Alana 

Orchestra workshop  

On Wednesday we had a visit 

from the Prelude Orchestra.  

During the afternoon, the children 

were introduced to the different 

instruments and a few of our 

children even had the chance to 

conduct the orchestra!  

            CRICKET CLASS 

Cricket class performed their socks off at The Playhouse on Friday 

evening.  They were fantastic, Well Done! 

A reminder that this coming Monday 

(6th May) is a Bank Holiday.  We 

look forward to welcoming the chil-

dren back to school on Tuesday 7th 

May.  

Thursday 16th May 

— Menu change  

Sausage, chips and beans (meat 

option)  

Cheese and tomato pasta (veggie 

option)  

Please note that ParentPay will still 

show the original options.  As long 

as you select the meat or veggie 

option, your child will received the 

above.  

Thank you to our two Y6’s who 

lead the awards assembly today.  

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/



